
 

BID NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given, the Luzerne County Transportation Authority (LCTA) located in Kingston, 
PA, is soliciting bids for the proposed LCTA Transit Facility Project located at 200 S. Pennsylvania 
Ave, Wilkes-Barre, PA 18701.   

Bid documents, available by contacting LCTA’s Project Manager, includes a project manual, 
specifications, and construction plans and details.   

Bid packages will be received for the following contracts: 

Contract LCTA PA-1514-01GC – General Construction 
Contract LCTA PA-1514-02MC – Mechanical Construction  
Contract LCTA PA-1514-03EC – Electrical Construction 
Contract LCTA PA-1514-04PC – Plumbing Construction 
 
The deadline for bid submissions is 10:00am (EST) on September 30, 2021.  Deliver bids to 
LCTA, ATTN: Lee Horton, 315 Northampton St., Kingston, PA.  All bids will be publicly opened 
and read aloud at this time and date.  A NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID meeting will be held at 315 
Northampton St., Kingston, PA on September 10, 2021 at 9:00am (EST).  WebEx invitations will 
also be sent for those who cannot attend in person.  A site visit will follow the pre-bid meeting.   
 
LCTA encourages the use of Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE) in all contracts.  Any 
certified DBEs proposed by the contractor, must be fully utilized with adequate documentation 
provided by the selected contractor to satisfy federal and PennDOT regulatory requirements.  A 
DBE goal of 2.23% has been established for only the General Construction Contract.  Federal 
Prevailing Wage Rates are required for this project.   
 
Bid Documents may be obtained beginning August 30, 2021 by contacting the Project Manager, 
Scott Schriner, PA, CCM of Gannett Fleming via e-mail at sschriner@gfnet.com or via phone at 
(717) 599-2634.  
 
The LCTA reserves the right to reject any or all bids.     
 

 

   


